Hawkinge Primary School

Miss A Ward Headteacher Tel: 01303 892224 www.hawkingeprimaryschool.co.uk



Canterbury Road Hawkinge **Folkestone** Kent **CT18 7BN**

27/09/2023

Dear Parents,

We have passed the half way mark of term 1 already (can you believe it?!) The children seem to have settled into school really well this year. Mr O'Brien and I have been to visit all the classrooms this week to observe the children at work and have been very pleased to see the focus with which they are working, the high levels of commitment to complete their work to a good standard and how well children are following our school routines.

We would like to give you the opportunity to hear all about your 'little one' (or not so little one if they are in Year 6!!) and how they are getting on this year so far, therefore are inviting you to a parents' evening appointment on either Tuesday 3rd or Wednesday 4th October. (If your son / daughter is in Mrs Janman's class you are invited on Wednesday 4th or Thursday 5th October).

This appointment will be with your child's class teacher. It is a general appointment to discuss how your child has settled in to their new classes and an opportunity for you to meet their teacher. If you are a parent of a child in Years 3 – 6 your child will have more than one teacher – often a different English / maths teacher. There is a parents' evening scheduled in November to meet with these teachers. If your child has specific interventions you will also be given their Provision Plan at this meeting too.

Your child's theme book, science book, English and Maths books from this term will be available for you to have a look at on the evening. We will also be issuing you with a 'proud post it' for you to add to one piece of work your child has produced this term, so that you can share with them how proud you are. Clear instructions for this will be available during the evening!

Please complete the slip below and ask your child to hand it to their class teacher. We always try our best to ensure sibling appointments are close in time to each other but I am sure you appreciate this can be a logistical nightmare and sometimes this is just not possible.

Mr O'Brien, Ms Tappenden and I will, as always, be available each evening. Looking forward to seeing you!

Aly	100 M		

Pupil name:	Sibling class te	eachers name
I would request an appo	pintment on: (please circle)	
Tuesday	Wednesday	Thursday (Mrs Janman only)
During the following tim	ne slot: (please circle)	
3:15 – 4:15pm	4:15 – 5:15pm	5:15-6:30pm (Wednesday only)